
NO to this bill and attempts at dismantling and weakening 2nd Amendment rights in Oregon. 

 

Sally Klein 

Corvallis, Oregon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Mr Rhoades, 

 

I listened to all the testimony today on SB941 and heard the erroneous use of statistics and 

incorrect statements used as facts to support this bill. Surely you can see from the opposing turn 

out, the emails, letters, statements by Vets, business owners, concerned law abiding citizens, and 

some law enforcement, that there is much more work to be done in this area. 

 

Rushing this through as part of a partisan agenda is wrong, plain and simple. From my 

viewpoint, Senator Prozanski revealed his overt bias on at least 2 occasions in this hearing and it 

has no place on this matter.  

And Oregonians, as well as our Country has recently already paid a high price for rushed 

concepts from agenda laden politicians. This is not the moment to do it again. 

 

The goal of everyone in that room is to deter crime, not make it easier. And by bogging down the 

system with this flawed agenda, that is all which will be accomplished by passing SB 941 and 

the myriad of other bills being quickly written. 

 

There were 2 suggestions made today that may have some merit. I think slowing down this 

frenzy to suppress the 2nd Amendment and considering those ideas may be in order.  

Although a competent task force would have to be very fairly chosen to garner support, it may 

have its value. Another suggestion of matching names as done with the airlines may be an option 

to consider.  

 

But as it stands, SB 941 ignores the majority of those in Oregon who are traditionally not 

considered by the metropolitan based community of Portland. Over 20 County Commissions 

have proven that, as well as countless Sheriff’s across this Country.  

 

Do reconsider any action that would further divide this State, and this Country for that matter. 

Treat this issue fairly.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Klein 

Corvallis, OR  

 


